
 Greetings to our Members celebrating 

their Birthdays in JUNE …….. 
 

Gail Wall (1st)   Marie Smith  (6th) 

Terri du Plessis  (9th)  Linda Engelsman  (10th) 

Christi-Mari Meyer  (20th)  Judy Humphreys  (25th) 

Colleen Robinson  (27th)  Nanette Grobbelaar  (27th) 

Charm Hawkes  (30th) 
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President’s Corner……   

   July 1st at Simola Estate …….. a day 67 Senior lady golfers wont forget in a hurry!! 

Co        A bleak day greeted us on arrival at Simola, not great playing conditions but certainly not unplayable. 

 

     Coffee/tea and muffins seemed to help warm us up, along with the buffs which sold like hot cakes (how smart we all  

     looked in Our Pink buffs!! 

 

     Jamie sent us on our way…….but it was all downhill from there as conditions deteriorated rapidly.  I have an idea  

     that somewhere we all decided to finish at least 9 holes and some braved 12 holes.  The Committee Members present  

     decided to award First and Second place on a 9 Hole competition (results and photos in this Newsletter) 

 

     Thanks to the Catering staff at Simola who were able to have the lunch ready early and we were able to get lunch  

      and Prize-Giving over well ahead of schedule. 

 

     I am so grateful to all the Seniors who arrived at Simola, when in all reality we were unlikely to get 18 holes of golf   

     played. 

 

      It is a terrible predicament to be in and to have to make a cancellation call on the morning of the Competition   

      bearing in mind : 

 

                                    The Club has catered for the Players and prepared the Course, a last minute cancellation is 
                                    unfair BUT by the same token I appreciate that Players had to come through from Mossel 
                                    Bay and George for what turned out to be an expensive exercise. 
 

      On the day friendships, hot chocolate with a dash of rum or a glass of sherry were the WINNERS……there is a great  

      sense of Comraderie among us which is to be treasured. 

 

      I hope that 5th August at Pezula will be a 5* golfing day – see you there! 

 

                

 

     Cheers 
 

    LESLEY       

    

 

 

 

 

 

Lauriol Kiebler – George 

 
WELCOME !!!! 



S    COURSE PICS FROM a “wintry” simola …… 

Laurie & Engelo 

keeping out the cold 

and wet with their 

pink buffs!! 

Much cosier in the club 

house!! 



WINNERS  AT  SIMOLA     → 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenny Parfett, Elsabe Gray, Annette Meyer, Laetitia Higgs 

(38 pts) 

Please note ; 

 

    OUR NEXT FIXTURE IS  

    AT pezula ON 5th AUGUST 

 

     We will confirm on  

     The poster whether 

     The eft facility will 

     Be available. 

Dawn Wessels , Lesley Carriline, Ingrid Walker, Pivot 

 (36 pts) 

PINK BUFFs 

 

 

These buffs seem to have become 

extremely popular with our 

ladies……..should anyone wish to 

purchase one please let your Club Rep 

know so that we can place an order!! 

 

They are currently priced at R20.00. 

 

Thank you! 

25th JULY  2019 

  

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES 

 

JUDY 


